COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
21, Fehchurch Strece, B.C 5.

Your Ref:F3/R1/BB 6th May, 1946,
Dear Sir,

With reference to yoﬁr letter of the 29th ultimo in regard
to the s.s."SVEABORG", I have to state that the case has been
examined and the circumstances found to be as followsie

In July 1945 this vessel came under the survey of the
Soclety's Surveyors at Oslo for classification and for damage
due to grounding and collision at Buenos Aires. The
classification fees amounted to Kr.420 and this sum has been
paid. The fees for the damage survey amount to Kr.350 and
are still outstanding.

I shall be pleased to furnish any further information you
may require to enable a settlement of thils matter to be made.

Yours faithfully,

ST

pro Secrgtary/
T.R. Shufflebottom, Esq., ;
Sub Division F3, Sect.R.1l (B),
Ministry of Transport,
County Hotel,
Fromenads,
BLACKPOOL,




